
Please know Ironstone Farm takes our responsibility seriously to keep our guests, clients, volunteers and staff safe. We 
are required by the state of Massachusetts to establish and follow a COVID-19 control plan to comply with mandatory 
safety standards, such as social distancing, and need your cooperation to create the best experience possible.

RIDER’S PLEDGE

The rider’s pledge below can be signed by the rider, or the parent/guardian of a minor on their behalf, understand-
ing that the rider must follow this pledge.

I pledge to follow the rules and regulations when I enter the property of Ironstone Farm. I understand I am 
entering at our own risk.

•	 I agree to come to Ironstone Farm only 10 minutes before my assigned lesson time or work shift. I will leave 
the property no later than 10 minutes after my lesson or work shift.
•	 I will wash my hands in the hand wash sink behind the Welcome Center as soon as possible after I arrive on 
the property.
•	 I agree to wear a mask at all times when brushing, tacking, and around the property unless mounted on the 
horse. Once mounted, I can remove my mask only for my ride.
•	 I will bring only one guest with me (for example, one rider and one parent). Guests are expected to practice 
all measures outlined, or to remain in their car.
•	 I will limit what I bring onto the property. For example I will bring only my helmet, boots, riding gloves and a 
water bottle. 
•	 I will maintain social distancing (6 ft.) while at the farm. 
•	 If I am experiencing COVID-19-like symptoms, I will not come to the farm, and will let the farm know that I 
cannot attend.
•	 If I am ill from COVID-19 or have tested positive, I will not come to the farm and will inform the farm that I am 
not coming. I will not return to the farm until I have had two negative tests greater than 24 hours apart from my 
health-care provider.

Riders or parent/guardian of minors, please sign and print your name on the lines 
above


